
        

     
  

      

 
       

     
     

   
    

  

  

Summary: No Evidence Former BLM Surveyor Violated 
Post-Employment Ethics Rules 
Report Date: December 29, 2020 Report Number: 19-0483 

The OIG investigated an allegation that a former Bureau of Land Management (BLM) surveyor 
violated ethics rules by representing his current employer in matters on which he personally and 
substantially worked while at the BLM. 

We did not find evidence that the former employee violated post-Government employment ethics 
laws or engaged in any conduct that could be construed as representing his current employer in 
matters related to the survey at issue. 

This is a summary of an investigative report we issued to the BLM’s Deputy Director. 
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